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Landvernd regards that the Icelandic authorities still have not taken any steps towards assigning the 

Breiðafjörður Nature Reserve to the Emerald Network or increasing the protection of the area. The same 

can be said of the Breiðafjörður Nature Reserve Committee which has not, so far as we know, taken any 

measures towards making the Reserve an Emerald Network site as the recommendations suggest. 

 

The monitoring of the road construction (bridges and dams) Gufufjörður-Djúpifjörður is not likely to 

lessen the impact of the construction. The whole project is experimental and is not likely to lessen the 

impact of the construction to any extent. 

 

Landvernd is deeply concerned that at the same time as the Bern Convention recommends stronger 

protection of the Breiðafjörður area, ideas have been put forth about invalidating/cancelling protection 

of Vatnsfjörður, a special nature reserve within the Breiðafjörður Reserve, for road construction and 

hydropower plants. 

 

Landvernd welcomes all further follow-up by the Bern Convention and feels that is quite necessary 

considering the current and previous cases reported to the Bern convention. 


